
 

 

 

At Pinehurst, we take great pride in being a supportive and inclusive school community. We are here to offer 

encouragement and resources to help parents and carers foster a positive relationship with the school and 

understand the importance of regular attendance. 

We believe that family involvement is key to a child’s success, which is why we continue to provide opportunities 

for parents to engage with school life. Our initiatives, such as the Cook-a-Long, Reading Breakfasts, Family 

Wellbeing Coffee Mornings, and Adult Learning Classes, are designed to bring families together and strengthen 

these connections. 

Looking ahead, we are committed to expanding these opportunities and working even more closely with our 

families. Miss Stevens and Mrs Henderson are supporting Ms Wigelsworth as Pinehurst Community Champions, 

and together, they will continue this important work throughout the next term.  Please speak to them if you 

have ideas to share about how we can work even more closely together.  

We look forward to growing our partnership with parents and carers, ensuring that every child thrives both 

academically and emotionally. 
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Year Group Class Attendance  

% 

Minutes Late 

R Ash 93.8% 224 

R Oak 84.9% 165 

1 Elm   76.2%       59       

1 Cherry   91.5% 303       

2 Fir   98.2%       84 

2 Yew   89.4% 227 

3 Cedar   95% 128 

3 Hazel   94.4% 212 

4 Chestnut   97.4% 125 

4 Holly   91.8% 222 

5 Maple   93.3% 175 

5 Sycamore 97.8% 268 

6 Birch   91.5% 127 

6 Willow   92.5% 84 

Whole School  92% 
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Total amount raised to follow next week 

Thank you for your support today  

 

Thank you to everyone who is following us 

@PinehurstP. We now have …. 

1727 followers. 

 

Parking reminder… 

 

Reminder that children should not be using the 

playground play equipment at the end of the 

day when it is not supervised by school staff. 

Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

Children will be dismissed at 1.40pm on Friday 4
th

 

April to begin Spring Break.  

Nursery closes on Thursday 3
rd

 April.  

 

Our annual Easter Bonnet competition will take 

place on Thursday 3
rd

 April.  

Children can attend school in their own 

creation on this day.  

Easter prizes up for grabs!  

 

Total raised ... 

£158.66 

Thank you for 

your support 

with this event 

and raising 

money for this 

worthy cause.  


